M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
July 27, 2018
RE:
Agreement with Boone County Extension Office

Attached is the memorandum of understanding with the Boone County Extension Office.  This agreement is for the English Learner Newcomer Academy.  Wireless access is needed for this Academy in the Claxon Room

of the Boone County Extension Office.
I recommend the board approve the agreement, as presented.


Mike Poiry




Assistant Superintendent, Operations
